
Since our randomized trial was of a nursing intervention only, it was not an official randomized 

control clinical trial that needed registering on a national level. 

 

However, this research was supported by the Clinical Research Center/Center for Clinical 

Research Management of The Ohio State University Wexner Medical Center and The Ohio State 

University College of Medicine in Columbus, Ohio. The project was entitled “GASTR29: 

Prospective validation of readmission risk score and interventions to prevent readmission in 

patients with decompensated cirrhosis (CCTS ID#: 6018)”.  

 

This project was funded by the Ohio State University Self Insurance Program and supported by 

NIH Award Number UL1TROO2733 from the National Center for Advancing Translational 

Science.  

 

Please let me know what questions you have, 

Antoinette Pusateri, MD 


